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Memo 

To: Emmeline Palma, Cost Accountant 

From: Michael J. Weaver 

Date: 9/14/2017 

Re: Corridor Program Budget Transfers 

  

The County is currently acquiring right-of-way under the Corridor Program’s Right-of-Way 

Preservation component. Additional funds are needed to close a priority piece of right-of-way. Please 

make the following budget transfers: 

 Move $100,000.00 from P-459 Corridor C to P-457 LTP ROW 

 Move $200,00.00 from P-460 Corridor E-1 to P-457 LTP ROW 

 Move $300,000.00 from P-461 Corridor F to P-457 LTP ROW 

 Move $175,000.00 from P-458 Corridor A-1 to P-457 LTP ROW 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

 

cc: Julie Kiley, Williamson County Auditor’s Office 

 Pam Navarrette, Williamson County Auditor’s Office 

 Robert B. Daigh, Williamson County Senior Infrastructure Director 

 Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB Corporation 

 Marie R. Walters (firm) 
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